
Police  revisit  fatal
collision scene

Police in Forth Valley are today revisiting the scene of a 
fatal collision which took place a week ago today.

A family of four were killed last Wednesday afternoon (23rd
July)following a collision between their black Fiat hatchback
and  an  articulated  lorry  on  the  A801  near  the  Lathallan
roundabout.

Road policing officers will be at the Bowhouse roundabout
between  1.30pm  and  3.30pm  where  they  will  be  speaking  to
passing motorists to identify anyone who may have been in the
area at the time of the collision.

Sergeant Andrew Thomson said: “We are appealing for anyone who
was in the area at the time of the crash last Wednesday at
around 2.30pm to come forward as they may have information
which could help us piece together the circumstances before
this  tragic  collision.  We  are  still  looking  to  trace  the
driver of a silver car  which was seen at the time of the
crash.”
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